Dear Event Organizers,

I am immensely honored to have been recognized with the ICON Award.at the Family Office Round
Table (FORT) North America 2023 event. The award symbolizes the collective strive towards a more
ethical and transparent financial landscape, which I am proud to be a part of. Beyond the personal
recognition, this award instills a deeper sense of responsibility towards advancing sustainable finance
on a global scale.

Moreover, I am deeply thankful for the opportunity to have been a panelist on the "The Nexus of
Private Capital and Sovereign Wealth Funds and Public Funds" panel. The discussions were
instructive and the exchange of ideas was stimulating. Being on the platform with other honored
panelists allowed me to both share my experiences and acquire their perspectlve This will
undoubtedly enrich my ongoing research and advocacy in sustainable finance.

The seamless organization and the high caliber of discussions during the event reflect the exceptional
efforts put in by the SWFI and FORT Global teams. I am looking forward to further collaborations
and engagements that will continue to propel-the discourse on sustainable finance to greater heights.

With warmest regards and heartfelt appreciation,

D

Dr. Ana Nacvalovaite
Research Fellow,
Kellogg College, University of Oxford



